Miller, Diane M. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: rmcdermott@co.morris.nj.us

Sent: Friday, February 13, 2009 9:21 AM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Cc: Chen, Jihong (Jane) (CDC/NIOSH/EID) (CTR)
Subject: 141 - FFUS Comments

Name

John McDermott

Organization
Morris County Prosecutor's Office

Email
rmcdermott@co.morris.nj.us

Address

P.O. Box 900
Morristown, NJ 07963
USA

Comments

Once again we stop our safety concerns when teh fire is extinguished. What about the fire investigation.
Why do leave the impression that it is alright to clear all units when the fire is out. Without addressing
safety issues during the origin and cause portion of teh investigation you leave us fighting with fire
chiefs who can't wait to get rigs back to teh fire house. This leaves a fire investigator alone
investigating a fire in a building that required RIT Teams 10 minutes prior to the start of the
investigation.




